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21 May 2021

David J. Duquette
Principal Investigator
Littoral Power Systems Inc.
Phone: (508) 436-4102
dduquette@littoralpower.com

Re: Letter of Commitment for Project funded under DE-FOA-0001837

Dear Dr. Duquette:

University of Alaska Fairbanks is pleased to collaborate with the Littoral Power Systems
on the proposal entitled “XCT System: Harvesting in-current hydrokinetic energy from low-velocity sites in cold regions,” which is being considered for funding by the DOE EERE.  The Principal Investigator from UAF is Dr. Jeremy Kasper, research professor in the Alaska Center for Energy & Power.

The appropriate administrative and programmatic personnel at UAF are aware of the pertinent federal regulations and policies, and we are prepared to enter into a subcontract with the Littoral Power Systems that ensures compliance with all such policies, should this proposal be funded.  A statement of work and our itemized budget for this subaward are attached.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need additional information, please feel free to call my office at (907) 474-1989.

Sincerely,


Tapiana Wray
Principal Grants and Contracts Management Officer
Office of Grants and Contracts Administration
University of Alaska Fairbanks
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